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Mrs. Julianne Super is a “super” volunteer in the classroom, with
cocurricular activities, and school events. “I have the opportunity to
work with many fantastic parents and community members who volunteer in our school, but one
person stands out above the rest,” said Kari Dendurent, Homer Middle School principal. “I’ve have
had the opportunity to know Julieanne over the past three years, as well as two of her children who
have attended HMS. Julieanne has worked in so many areas of our school, faculty members each
wanted to reflect about her volunteerism.”

Dan Calhoun, 8th grade math and algebra teacher says, “She is always so positive and cheerful.
Julieanne has been volunteering in the Homer schools for the past twelve years. At Paul Banks
Elementary School she performed many classroom duties and tasks. At West Homer Elementary she
volunteered most of her time in the math classroom. At Homer Middle School, she volunteers in the
math classroom as a tutor. She is reliable, consistent and great with students! | appreciate her clear,
concise and accurate assistance for all students at all ability levels. In addition, she is willing and
capable to do any task she is asked to assist with.”

Jen Booz, 8th grade science teacher and cross country running coach states, “She has volunteered
for cross country for both years when her son, Andy, was here. She is always willing to do whatever
is asked—no matter what. For our home meets, she often took on the role of volunteer coordinator
since | couldn’t be with the students all of the time. She even ended up assigning jobs to parents
who showed up to help. Julianne was able to run the finish line table, which is the most challenging
job of the meet, and involves taking runners’ names and places, then matching them with their
times. She also provided snacks for the runners and helped clean up after the meets.”

Amy Johnson, band teacher shares, “Julieanne has been a great help to the Homer Middle School
Band program for the past five years. She comes in to help copy music and programs for all of our
concerts, as well as helping to sort uniforms, music, and anything else as needed. She does the
webcast for every single concert that Homer Middle School puts on.”

Nurse Janette states, “She will come and assist at the drop of a hat. She is amazing! She has helped
with many health screenings and is always the first person I call. She even helps with picture day!
Plus, Julieanne is the first person Marilyn, our school secretary, calls. And, ‘we fight over her.””

The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of Education is proud to recognize Mrs. Julieanne
Super for her dedication to the students of the school district, past, present, and future.



